
 

 

 

 

 

EXHIBIT Q 
Letters of Support 



Reza Assemi 

736 Fulton St. 

Fresno, CA 93721 

Dear City of Fresno Planning Commissioners, 

As a long-time resident and business owner in our city, I am writing to express my support for the 

proposed new Starbucks in Downtown Fresno at 2840 Tulare Street. 

I understand that some in our community have voiced concern over this proposed project as they feel it 

may have adverse impacts on the surrounding areas. 

As a developer who has been revitalizing and building infill/adaptive reuse projects in Downtown Fresno 

since 2000, I believe this particular location is appropriate for a Starbucks. It makes sense given the uses 

in the immediate area i.e., Governmental, Grocery Outlet, etc. 

Sincerely, 

Reza Assemi 

Developer 
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